
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

August 16, 2016 
 
 
Agenda Item: 4.7 
 
Subject: Approval of Transfer Opportunities Agreement with UC-Davis for University 

Undergraduate Admissions 
 
 
Background:  In August 2015, the Board approved an initial agreement with University of 
California- Davis, to support and enhance transfers by Chabot College and Las Positas College 
students to the University. The agreement provides for UC-Davis advisors to assist Chabot-Las 
Positas Community College District students with information about application, housing, transfer, 
and about curriculum and majors preparation. In addition to counseling and advising, the agreement 
provides for workshops and information sessions to be held at the campuses. 
 
The colleges have found the Transfer Opportunities Agreement to be helpful for students, and wish 
to continue it for another year (the maximum period currently available for these agreements with 
UC-Davis).  
 
Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Transfer Opportunities 
Agreement with UC-Davis for University Undergraduate Admissions in the amount of $14,000 for 
the academic year ending June 30, 2017. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________   ______________________________ 
Submitted by:  Krista R. Johns/Date    Approved:  Jannett N. Jackson/Date 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______APPROVED              _______DISAPPROVED             _______TABLED 
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